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Service Projects
During the fall season, prior to Thanksgiving, Sonshine School children and their families are involved in a service project to the community of Wheeling Township.  This year we will be collecting food for a Thanksgiving basket for a needy family. See the announcement below.
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Thanksgiving Basket
A service project for
Sonshine Tuesday School
November 2022

Wheeling Township is asking anyone who can to provide a Thanksgiving meal to a needy family in the Township. We will be asked to provide a meal for a large family. The basket must include everything necessary to prepare a nutritious, well-balanced and tasty Thanksgiving dinner. The completed basket will be delivered to the Township offices on or after November 16th but before the 23th. 

We will be collecting the necessary food items for the basket as well as accepting donations toward the purchase of the meat of the family's choice and other perishable foods. A signup (or check off list ) will be on the welcome board beginning October 18.  Each family should plan to donate at least 2 items. This will insure that everything necessary for the meal is covered. We will also be making a card in class on November 15.  We will begin collecting items for the basket on October 25 at the Halloween party.

Your child may draw their own picture or make their own card if they like. We will make a class card for the family in November. But all cards and pictures will be given to the family.

Sonshine School will purchase a large, sturdy lidded container in which to donate the items and will also purchase the gift card for the perishable items. If your family wishes to donate toward the gift card, please talk to Karen. She will have an envelope available. The Township encourages no more than $25 total for the card.

Please see Karen if you have additional questions.
---------------------------------------
In February around Valentine's Day, the children prepare Valentines and small gift packages to be distributed to the residents of a local retirement center. We ask the children's families to provide a variety of sample size toiletries and other small gifts which are then packaged for the individual residents. See the announcement below (after Christmas) for more specific information.
[image: image2.png]



